
 

Uniform and Equipment List for September 2021 

It is very important that, in order to ensure the best possible start for the new school year, the 

children come in September with the equipment that they will need.  

PLEASE CAN ALL UNIFORM AND EQUIPMENT BE NAMED! 

Uniform      PE Kit    Pencil Case 
(Years 3 – 6 only) 

White polo shirt or school shirt   Plain White t-shirt   Blue ink pen (not  

            Biros) 

Grey trousers, skirt or tailored shorts  Green or black shorts  Pencil 

(or green school summer dress)   Sports socks    30cm ruler 

School sweatshirt/ cardigan   Indoor plimsolls   Glue stick 

Grey or white socks / grey or black tights  Tracksuit bottoms   Pencil crayons 

Black school shoes – NOT TRAINERS  Trainers optional for outside (Y3-6) Pencil sharpener 

Coat / sunhat (weather appropriate)  Hairband for long hair  Eraser 

Jewellery 

No jewellery to be worn at all please, except a watch and simple stud earrings (not hoops). EARRINGS 

MUST BE REMOVED FOR PE. It is helpful either to not wear earrings on PE days, or to provide your 

child with a container to keep them in so that they are safe. They are the responsibility of your child. 

Uniform 

All shorts should be grey and the tailored school shorts style, not fashion shorts or football style 

shorts please. Tights should not be work under shorts. 

Nail varnish, sparkly belts and brightly coloured socks are not school uniform. Hair accessories shouldn’t 

be too large and must be an appropriate colour.  

Hairstyles 

Children with long hair (girls and boys) should have it out of their eyes for school work and it must be 

tied up for PE. It is very helpful if hair is tied up for school anyway as it keeps it out of children’s eyes 

when they are working and can also prevent the spread of headlice. No patterns should be shaved in to 

short hair. Mohican hair styles are not appropriate for school. 

Bags, Lunch Boxes and Water Bottles 

CHILDREN IN THE LOWER SCHOOL SHOULD USE A BOOK BAG. CHILDREN IN THE UPPER SCHOOL 

CAN BRING IN A RUCKSACK WITH THEIR BELONGINGS EACH DAY. 

All children should bring a named water bottle (water only – not squash) to school. Break time snacks will 

be provided for children in the lower school. Children in the upper school are welcome to bring a healthy 

snack for playtime. Neither of these should be kept in their lunch box as the children do not have 

access to their lunchboxes during the day. 

Please can all packed lunches come in a clearly named lunch box and not in a plastic bag. 

Mobile Phones should not be brought to school unless by prior arrangement with Mrs Bayne only. 

 


